
 Memorandum 
 
 
 
  

 

DATE September 17, 2021 
 

CITY OF DALLAS 

TO Honorable Members of the Environment and Sustainability Committee  
  

SUBJECT 
Environment & Sustainability Committee Discussion on Committee Priorities for 
FY22 and FY23 
 

“Our Product is Service” 
Empathy | Ethics | Excellence | Equity 

In an effort, to ensure the Environment and Sustainability (ENVS) Committee briefing 
forecast best aligns with our intent, I ask that during the September 21, 2021 Environment 
and Sustainability Committee we have a robust discussion on our priorities.  This 
discussion is open to all ENVS Committee members and will provide members the 
opportunity to identify their priorities in advance of staff presenting on October 4, 2021 on 
the Comprehensive Environmental and Climate Action Plan (CECAP) accomplishments 
for FY21 and with the CECAP Work Plan for FY22.  
 
Please bring your ideas so that we can capture them and allow staff to better prepare for 
the October 4, 2021 briefing. 
 
Feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 
 
 
Paula Blackmon 
District 9 – Chair, ENVS Committee 
 

c: T.C. Broadnax, City Manager 
Chris Caso, City Attorney  
Mark Swann, City Auditor 
Bilierae Johnson, City Secretary 
Preston Robinson, Administrative Judge 
Kimberly Bizor Tolbert, Chief of Staff to the City Manager 
Majed A. Al-Ghafry, Assistant City Manager 
 

Jon Fortune, Assistant City Manager 
Joey Zapata, Assistant City Manager 
Dr. Eric A. Johnson, Chief of Economic Development and Neighborhood Services  
M. Elizabeth Reich, Chief Financial Officer 
M. Elizabeth (Liz) Cedillo-Pereira, Chief of Equity and Inclusion  
Directors and Assistant Directors 

 


